
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
April 10, 2014 
 
 
Dear Sunshine Band President/Co-Laborer; 
 

This year, Dr. Howard celebrates her 29th year as the International President of the Sunshine Band, her 49th year in 
ministry and a very special birthday (May 6).     
   
As you know, Pastor Howard has been a spiritual resource and a powerful leader not only to the New Hope church 
family, but to the International Church of God in Christ as well.  We are pleased that the Lord has blessed her with a 
new opportunity to Chair a special committee that reports directly to the Chief Apostle of the Church of God in Christ 
Bishop Charles E. Blake, Sr.   
   
We are grateful that God has placed such a dynamic woman to lead us in ministry of the Sunshine Band. To 
show your appreciation for her leadership, please join us as we celebrate Dr. Howard's birthday AND 29 years of 
service to the Sunshine Band.  We will celebrate her on Friday, May 2 – 7:30 p.m. and Sunday, May 5 – 8:00 a.m. 
for an unforgettable and well-deserved celebration that will highlight the ministry gifts of Dr. Howard.  The speaker for 
Friday, May 2 will be Superintendent Linwood Dillard of Memphis, TN and the speaker for Sunday, May 4 will be 
Prophetess of Sharon Seay-Whitelaw of Jackson, TN.  If you are unable to attend any of these services we are 
asking that you show your love to our International President by showering her with a love token.  We will be 
celebrating her through out the month of May and we will close out the celebration during the Women’s International 
Convention in Louisville, KY May 26 – May 31, 2013.  Your love tokens will be acknowledged at that time. 
 

Regional Presidents / Ambassadors – $100.00 
State / Jurisdictional Presidents – $100.00 

District Presidents – $75.00 
Local Presidents – $50.00 

   
If you desire to send expressions for the service of celebration please contact Evangelist T. Lynn Smith at (770) 375-
7281.  All gifts of love should be sent to Dr. Lytia R. Howard, P.O. Box 54896 - Atlanta, Georgia 30308.   
   

We thank you in advance for your expressions and acts of kindness. 
 

Be Blessed, 

The Sunshine Band 2014 Birthday Committee 
 

Dr. Lytia R. Howard 
International President 

 

P.O. Box 54896  
Atlanta, GA 30308 

www.thesunshineband.com 

 

 

http://www.thesunshineband.com/



	SSB letter 2014
	howardcard

